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I understand that dredging would allow bigger ships to come into port, but the cost to 

the environment and to the local coastal economies and people is simply not worth it.  

The smart and strategic policy would be to recognize the long-term economic value 

of protecting Oregon’s natural resources and the sustainability of our communities.  


